
PUMP STATION
UPGRADE           
City of Melbourne is replacing the Stubbs Street pump 
station to increase drainage capacity for low-lying areas of 
Kensington. 

The existing station has insufficient capacity to cater for some 
storm events, which has led to flooding in the area in recent 
years. 

The upgrade involves installing a new underground pump 
station in the Smith Street car park. 

Once complete, the new station will have almost four times the 
capacity of the existing station, and will cater for a 1 in 20 year 
storm event.

To find out more phone 9658 9658 or visit 
melbourne.vic.gov.au


